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REF: Rare Diseases: public consultation regarding a European action 
 
Dear Mrs. Berens,  
 
 
On behalf of the European Cystic Fibrosis Society, I would like to fully endorse the initiative of the 
EU Commission to publish a Communication on a European Action in the Field of Rare Diseases. 
 
We believe that such a communication will strengthen the cooperation between member states and 
greatly assist patients with cystic fibrosis to have equal access to the best possible healthcare. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 

 
 
 
Stuart Elborn 
President, European Cystic Fibrosis Society 
 
 

 – www.ecfs.eu 
www.EuropeanCFconference.org 



This paper represents the views of its author on the subject. These views have not been adopted or in any way approved by the Commission 
and should not be relied upon as a statement of the Commission's or Health & Consumer Protection DG's views. The European Commission 
does not guarantee the accuracy of the data included in this paper, nor does it accept responsibility for any use made thereof. 




